78t Street Heritage Farm [Som i

Advisory Team
Meeting

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE
Meeting Cancellation

Notice is hereby given that the Clark County 78th Street Heritage Farm Advisory
Team has cancelled its meeting of Thursday, January 18, 2024 at 4:00 P.M.

The next Heritage Farm Advisory Team meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 21,
2024 at 4:00 P.M.

More information may be obtained from Matthew Baum, Program Manager | to the
Parks and Lands Division, Phone number: 564-397-1657 or submitted to the

Heritage Farm email of Heritage.Farm@clark.wa.gov.

.. -
Posted this 5t day of January 2024 Amy Arnold Office Assistant to
Parks & Land Division




